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Enclosures
- 22nd February, 1941.

Demr Sir,

I am in recelpt of a report from the Soclety's
Surveyors at Cardiff in the case of the steamer "MARI II"
No.59074 in the Register Book, from which it appears that
they have carried out a damage survey and General Examinatlon
of this vessel. This ship was formerly classed wlth the
Bureau Veritas and the Surveyors have forwarded the
certificate of class together with the plans of midshilp
section and general arrangement. These documents are
forwarded herewith and I shall be obliged if you will kindly
arrange for the plans to be examined with a view to eventual
classification with this Soclety. It will be appreciated
1f you will return the enclosed documents 1n due course.

I am, Dear S8ir,
Yours falthfully,

Clark to the
Classification Commlittes.
The Secretary,
0.8.8. Department, Ll
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